
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Porter Samaritan Fund  
PSC maintains a fund to meet the 

financial needs of the church family 
and extended church family. If you 
have a need or are aware of the 
need of another, application for 
assistance can be made to the 
Porter Samaritan Fund. Applica-
tions are available at the church 
office and also in the Porter Sa-
maritan folder in the mail cart locat-
ed at the back entrance of the 
church. All applications are kept 
strictly confidential.  
When there are five Sundays in a 

month, the Sunday School offering 
from the fifth Sunday is designated 
for the Fund. If you would like to 
give at other times, use an enve-
lope marked with “Porter Samari-
tan Fund” and your name.  
In the third quarter the fund dis-

persed a total of $400.00.  
 

Board Reports Available  
There are packets of reports from 

the November meeting of the Local 
Board of Administration on the ta-
ble at the back of the sanctuary. 
These reports are available for all 
who are interested in the work of 
the Board Administration as it 
leads PSC.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

“Hands for Christ” and  
“Love Packages”  

The Willing Workers Sunday 
School Class has been collecting 
Sunday School literature, Christian 
books, tapes, Bibles, etc. (Please 
note we no longer ship any Chris-
tian books or magazines that per-
tain to America or America’s prob-
lems, since they are being shipped 
over-seas.) We would like to Thank 
You very much for your participa-
tion. We have been receiving lots 
of donated items which are being 
shipped to “Hands for Christ” in 
Virginia, and “Love Packages” in 
Illinois. We would like to ask our 
Prince Street Church Family to  
continue donating the above Chris-
tian materials. We have a plastic 
tub located under the table in the 
back of the Sanctuary (by the win-
dows) for your donations.  
 

“Where Moms Connect”  
“Where Moms Connect” is a Bible 

study held on the first and third 
Wednesday evenings of each 
month from 6:30-8.  This curricu-
lum offers moms the chance to 
regularly connect with other moms 
on the ups and downs of 
"momhood", no matter where a 
mom is on her journey and no mat-
ter how old her kids are. Please 
note that you do not have to attend 
every session.  Feel free to join at 
any time.  Please contact Becky 
Greenland with questions 
(jnbgreenland@gmail.com or 717-
816-0499).  
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